
  Rules and Recommendations for Your Visit 

 

During your visit to the MUSEUM OF NAVARRE, please remember:  

 

- In order to preserve the integrity of works of art, don’t touch any object in the 
galleries. Even the lightest touch can damage a work of art. Please don’t lean 
on the showcases, plinths or walls, and it is convenient to keep a safe distance 
from the objects on display. 

- Still photography and video recordings are permitted only for strictly private 
use, but they may not be allowed in some temporary exhibitions and/or galleries 
or for some works. Cameras must be handheld and the use of flashes, 
floodlights and/or tripods is prohibited. 

- Visitors who are visually impaired can access the museum with their guide 
dogs. Other animals are not allowed inside the museum premises. 

- Children are most welcome at the Museum of Navarre, they will, however, be 
under constant supervision and control of a responsible adult. Please check at 
the entrance desk for activities and resources available to children. 

- The gallery attendants may ask for your admission ticket for access to some of 
the galleries. Please keep your ticket with you throughout your visit.  

- A cloakroom service is available at the entrance. For reasons of convenience 
and safety, all umbrellas, rucksacks, parcels and other large or sharp objects 
must be left in the cloakroom. 

- We request your collaboration so that each visitor may make the most of their 
visit to the Museum of Navarre: please turn off your mobile phone while in the 
exhibition galleries and speak softly.  

- No food or drinks are allowed inside the Museum galleries. 

- Help us improve our service. There are suggestion and complaint forms 
available, please use them to let us know your opinion. 

- If you have enjoyed your visit to the MUSEUM OF NAVARRE, recommend it 
to your friends. They’ll thank you for it. 

 

If you have any question, please ask the gallery attendants. They’ll be more 
than glad to assist you. 

 

 


